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Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health

From: Falk, Alicia [Alicia.Falk@stantec.com]
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2009 9:42 AM
To: Khatri, Paresh, Env. Health
Cc: Middleton, Dennis; Hardin, Jack; Matthew  McClellan
Subject: Goodyear Castro Valley - Regulatory Correspondence

Importance: High

Good Morning Paresh, 
  
This email is a summary of our conversation yesterday.  On Wednesday December 9, 2009,  Ms. Alicia Falk of 
Stantec spoke with Mr. Paresh Khatri of the Alameda County Environmental Health Department (the County), the 
regulator for the Goodyear Castro Valley Site (3430 Casto Valley Boulevard, Castro Valley, CA), regarding the delay in 
the implementation of the approved corrective action plan (CAP).  Mr. Khatri stated that is was unnecessary to conduct 
the semi-annual sampling event at the Site until the replacement well for MW-3 is installed.   
  
Mr. Khatri requested submittal of a summary letter describing the results of the work completed to date and the revised 
scope of work for the CAP.  A proposed deadline for the completion of the CAP and semi-annual sampling events should 
also be included in the summary letter.  Mr. Khatri confirmed that no fines will be issued to Goodyear for the delay in the 
schedule as long as Goodyear does not become delinquent in correspondence with the County.        
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Project Scientist 
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The content of this email is the confidential property of Stantec and should not be copied, modified, retransmitted, or used for any 
purpose except with Stantec's written authorization. If you are not the intended recipient, please delete all copies and notify us 
immediately. 
  
 Please consider the environment before printing this email. 
  


